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GUIDANCE NEWS
Week of October 2, 2017
Scholarship/OSAP Presentation

There will be an important Scholarship/OSAP Information Session on Wed. Oct. 4th, 2017 from 9:00 -10:00 a.m. in Cringan Hall. There will be a representative present to discuss scholarship options for students entering university and college. There will also be information in regards to the OSAP application process, financial aid and considerations that all students should be aware of going into post-secondary. Don’t miss this great opportunity!

US University Meeting

If you are considering applying to a US College, then please come to an important information meeting on Thursday, October 5 at 3:45 in Room 133. An academic adviser who specializes in preparing applications for US Universities will be there to present information on how to apply to these schools.

Join COPE:

Interested in learning about and organizing wellness initiatives here at Haig?  If you are please fill out the application posted on Mr. Lawrence’s door and submit by Thursday October 6th.
AWARDS

· LORAN AWARD
The Loran Scholars Foundation offers over 130 scholarships to deserving Canadian students. While academics plays a part in the selection process (minimum 85% average), the Loran award places special emphasis on a student’s character.
There are two different ways that you can apply:
1. Sponsored Pool: These students are selected by the school. Each high school can sponsor up to 3 students. (Deadline: Oct 2)
2. Direct Pool: Applications not sponsored by the school (Deadline: Oct 25)
For more detailed information on how to apply, please go to www.facebook.com/EarlHaigGuidance
· University of Toronto National Book Award 

The University of Toronto National Book Award Program recognizes and rewards the very best Canadian secondary school students, regardless of which university those students choose to attend. These are students who demonstrate superior academic performance, original and creative thought, and exceptional achievement in a broad context. Each school in Canada can nominate one student for this prestigious award. In addition to receiving the National Book Award, the nominated 

student is also able to apply U of T’s National Scholarship Program.


If you are interested in applying for the U of T National Book Award, submit a one-page self-written reference letter to Mr. Low by Monday, October 16 at 12:00. If you have any questions, please see Mr. Low in the Guidance Office or go to http://www.future.utoronto.ca/content/national-book-award
· Duke of Edinbugh's International Award

Contact: csullivan@dukeofed.org  or Cathlin Sullivan 416-203-2282 ext. 2300

This award allows for Canadian youth to receive recognition for the amazing work they do to better themselves and their community outside the classroom.

U of T National Scholarship Program
The University of Toronto National Scholarship Program covers tuition and other related University expenses for four years of undergraduate study.  The selection of National Scholars is based on exceptional academic and extra-curricular achievement.  

For more information, or to apply for the U of T National Scholarship, please visit: 

http://www.future.utoronto.ca/content/national-scholarship-program
The deadline to apply is November 3, 2017.  

Volunteer Opportunity

Reena - non-profit organization which promotes community inclusion for people with developmental disabilities.

Contact: volunteering@reena.org 

STUDENT RESOURCES
The Talk Shop 

416-338-7000

5110 Yonge St (lower level, below the library)

Free and Confidential Services

Kids Help Phone
1-800-668-6868

www.kidshelpphone.ca
Please visit the Opportunity Board at the end of the main hallway for information on volunteer and employment opportunities
